
UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, COLLEGE PARK  
Intergovernmental Personnel Act Assignment  

Internal Supplemental to Kuali Research Certifications 

This Certification is required for internal routing of Intergovernmental Personnel Act (IPA) 
agreements involving UMD employees whose appointment with the University is subject to 
renewal.  

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) provisions require that when developing an 
assignment which involves the movement of a non-Federal employee to a Federal agency, the 
agreement should specify that the employee can return to the non-Federal position occupied 
prior to the assignment or to one of comparable pay, duties, and seniority; and that the 
employee's rights and benefits will be fully protected. 

The Chair for the UMD Department supporting the participating employee hereby acknowledges 
their obligation to provide a position of like status and pay upon completion of this assignment or 
certifies that the participating employee has an appointment letter that waives this obligation by 
the University, due to their appointment agreement.  

Further, if applicable, should the employee not return to UMD upon completion of this 
assignment, the supporting UMD Department acknowledges their obligation to pay, from 
appropriate sources, any unused leave that person is eligible to collect upon resigning, in 
accordance with Board of Regents II-2.40 - Policy on Annual Leave for Faculty. These charges 
are normally not allowable on IPA agreements.  

UMD Personnel on IPA Assignment: 

Location of Assignment: 

Expected Duration of Assignment: 

____________________________ __________________ 
Department Chair Signature   Date 
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